
  

 

 

Stepps Primary School – drainage remedial works 

Update May 2021 
 

Drainage remediation works are progressing well within the kitchen and toilet block.  

The modular accommodation, comprising six modules, has now been installed.  Internal fit-out 

works are ongoing and anticipated to last approximately six weeks.  

Library reconfiguration works are now complete and decant of resources has now commenced 

in preparation for the Nursery children decanting to the area on Monday 10th May.  

 

The illustration below highlights areas affected by the Nursery drainage remediation works.  

These works will commence week beginning 10th May, with a secure contractor’s work area 

erected to the front of the nursery entrance and green.  

 

 
 

Please note: The Head Teacher will issue a separate communication to advise all staff, parents, 

pupils and visitors of the operational access and egress arrangements for the school during the 

period of the nursery remediation works. 

 

Works are not anticipated to cause nuisance to any neighbouring residential properties. 

However, if you have any concerns, please contact the number below.  

Luddon Construction - Head Office 0141 945 2233  

 

If you have any questions please email: steppsprimary@northlan.gov.uk 
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